Galileo Learning Announced as New
100Kin10 Partner Ahead of Network
Exceeding Goal of Training 100,000 New
STEM Teachers by 2021
OAKLAND, Calif., Sept. 17, 2019 (SEND2PRESS NEWSWIRE) — 100Kin10, a national
organization dedicated to solving the STEM teacher shortage by 2021,
announced this month that Galileo joins 40 other new programmatic partners in
its ranks this year. In addition to Galileo, new partners include Chicago
Public Schools, National Board for Professional Teaching Standards, Council
of Chief State School Officers, among others.

PHOTO CAPTION: Galileo colleagues gather together to envision and strategize for their
award-winning education programs.

This is the seventh and final cohort of partners for 100Kin10 during its
first 10 years. The organization launched in 2011 as an answer to President
Obama’s call during his 2011 State of the Union address to train 100,000 new
STEM teachers in a decade. 100Kin10 is on track to exceed their goal of
training 100,000 teachers by 2021, with more than 68,000 teachers currently

trained.
“Since 2002, we’ve trained over 10,000 aspiring and current educators on
innovative teaching strategies,” says Glen Tripp, Galileo Founder and CEO.
“We’re ecstatic to take what we’ve learned a step further by joining
100Kin10, and committing to recruiting and training another 1000+ educators
to teach innovation skills through project-based learning experiences by
2021. At least 30% of these leaders will focus specifically on elementary
science and engineering. Once in their school-year classrooms, they’ll also
have ongoing access to our signature teaching model, as well as tools for
application.”
The final round of growth specifically focuses on 100Kin10’s latest project:
tackling what they’ve identified as the root causes of the STEM teacher
shortage.
“This final group, including Galileo, is a welcome addition as we enter our
final push in achieving our goal and look toward the future in solving
systemic issues around the teacher shortage in America,” said Talia MilgromElcott, 100Kin10’s executive director. “Each organization is doing
incredible, inspiring work to build the movement for better, bolder and more
accessible STEM education. We’re thrilled to have them as our newest partners
in collaboration, learning and continuous improvement to creatively solve the
STEM teacher crisis.”
Existing partners and an expert panel vetted and selected the 41 new
partners, who will join a network of more than 280 current partners that
includes the nation’s top academic institutions, nonprofits, foundations,
companies and government agencies. All partners register their commitments to
ending the STEM teacher shortage through 100Kin10 and support one another to
achieve those commitments by exchanging expertise, learning and resources.

About Galileo:
Galileo operates 100+ summer camp programs throughout California and
Illinois, where more than 35,000 kids and over 2,500 staff will invent,
design, create and play in summer 2019. Galileo’s mission is to develop
innovators who envision and create a better world. Founded in 2002 by Glen
Tripp, Galileo is a certified B Corp, was named one of Forbes’ Best Small
Companies, and is a Real Leaders’ 2019 Top Impact Company. Learn more:
https://galileo-camps.com/.

About 100Kin10:
100Kin10 is network of best-in-class organizations collectively responding to
the moonshot call to put 100,000 new, excellent STEM teachers in America’s
classrooms by 2021. Though their pioneering networked impact approach,
100Kin10 encourages multi-sector collaboration and provides the vision and
resources to help nonprofits, foundations, academic institutions and
businesses meet their ambitious commitments to educate the next generation of
innovators and problem solvers. More information is available at
http://www.100kin10.org/.

Media Contact
Viva Asmelash
510.595.7293 ext 2
viva@galileo-learning.com
*PHOTO link for media:
https://www.Send2Press.com/300dpi/19-0917s2p-galileoHQ-300dpi.jpg
*PHOTO caption: Galileo colleagues gather together to envision and strategize
for their award-winning education programs.

